
Mannion Middle School 
Parent/Family Community Partnership Meeting 

September 22, 2017 
 

I. Welcome & Introductions 
 

II. Principal’s Update: 
 

a. Budget Update from School Organizational Team Meeting on September 19, 2017 
i. Additional Math 7 Course 

ii. Additional Pre-Algebra Course 
iii. Additional Geography Course 
iv. Additional PE 8 Course (Semester II) 

b. Transportation Concerns – 702-799-8100 or 8110 
i. Inconsistent & late routes 

ii. Student behavior on bus & at bus stops 
c. Paradise Hills Drive & Traffic Safety 

i. We requested a longer school zone “arm” to alert parents travelling east on 
Paradise Hills 

ii. U Turns are illegal in a school zone 
iii. Increased police presence in the mornings 
iv. As a school, we are not authorized to supervise the crosswalk.  Mannion Dads 

volunteer to assist as students cross 
v. Students need to understand appropriate behavior crossing the street and 

walking home 
d. One Way Hallways Update 

i. Decreased hallway incidents coded as horseplay but students do still bump 
into each other.  Students need to practice common courtesy. 

 
III. Community Center Update 

 
a. Large donation from Paradise Hills ward – Thank you! 
b. We are NOT collecting clothing 
c. Be Kind Club Meets every Tuesday – Week of Respect October 2-6 
 

IV. Issues / Parent Concerns for future meetings 
a. School-wide SBAC Results will be shared in October 
 

V. Next Meeting:  October 19, 2017 @ 5:30 PM 
 

 


